
 

 

 

ILN Leadership Program - Overview 

Orientation Evening Opening retreat Connecting with & 
leading others Leadership mindset 

Bringing together 
participants and 
program staff, this 
kickoff evening will 
ignite the energy in 
the room, break 
the ice, and set the 
stage for an 
unforgettable 
experience. We’ll 
outline the 
program, clarify 
expectations, and 
spark excitement 
by showcasing the 
incredible benefits 
participants can 
expect. Get ready 
to dive in and 
discover what 
makes this 
program truly 
extraordinary!  

This workshop 
explores resilience, 
from building it in 
yourself and others 
to understanding 
the neuroscience 
behind effective 
leadership. Learn to 
manage setbacks, 
turn feedback into 
growth, and craft 
self-care strategies. 
Gain the skills to 
thrive in 
uncertainty, turning 
challenges into 
opportunities for 
innovation and 
success. 

In this final 
workshop, 
participants will 
reflect on their 
leadership journey, 
solidify their key 
takeaways, and 
commit to future 
action. We'll 
explore strategies 
for ongoing learning 
and connection, 
ensuring the growth 
and insights gained 
continue long after 
the program ends.  
 

Communicate to 
connect & influence 

Unlock the secrets 
of powerful 
communication in 
this dynamic 
workshop. Discover 
how to connect 
authentically by 
understanding your 
core values and 
introducing yourself 
from the inside out. 
Master mindful 
speaking and 
listening, craft 
compelling stories, 
and learn to speak 
confidently even in 
the face of 
resistance. 

Influencing the 
system 

Building on the 
foundations of 
adaptive leadership 
from earlier 
workshops, this 
workshop dives 
deeper into 
influencing systems 
and driving change. 
Understand why 
people resist 
change, learn to 
"read the room," 
and identify who to 
influence and how. 
Explore your role in 
leading and 
mobilizing others, 
equipping yourself 
to navigate complex 
environments with 
confidence and 
impact. 

Program Closing  

24 February 2025 

2 hours 

Participants will be 
taken away from 
the city for a night 
to unplug from their 
day-to-day and 
begin pressing into 
their own 
leadership journey. 
Sharing stories, 
we’ll connect as a 
group and explore 
the things that drive 
and inspire us. We’ll 
look at personal 
handbrakes that get 
in our way and start 
exploring adaptive 
leadership and 
systems thinking.  

With a focus on 
building strong 
teams and fostering 
collaboration, learn 
how to navigate 
team dynamics, 
develop trusted 
relationships and 
mobilise others to 
action. We’ll also 
equip you with 
strategies to 
manage conflict 
confidently, turning 
challenges into 
opportunities for 
growth. Leave with 
practical tools to 
lead authentically 
and create a 
thriving, 
collaborative 
environment. 

3 & 4 March 2025 

2 days / 1 night  

8 May 2025 

In-between workshops 

Group coaching – 1 hour x 5 Peer Coaching Triads – participant lead Learning Labs with ICC Mentoring 

Program close: 
Graduation evening 

(Dec) 

1 day  

26 June 2025 

1 day  

14 August 2025 

1 day  

25 September 2025 

1 day  

13 November 2025 

½ day  

In person In person In person In person In person In person In person 

Pre-program: 
Psychometric tool 


